
 

             CABRILLO NEWSLETTER – MAY 13, 2022 

Hello Cabrillo Families  -  

Happy Friday! This Wednesday, I had the pleasure of visiting our fifth graders at Outdoor Education. 
Cabrillo’s counselor, Ms. Brennan, and I had a lovely drive down the coast. We got to camp in time to 
have lunch outside, on the ground, with a group of our students! It was wonderful! We also got to 
learn about ways to leave our planet better for the next generation, and watch students practice their 
skits. As I write this on Friday afternoon – all students have returned safely! J 

A heart-felt thank you to the PTO and to the many, many families that honored school staff last week 
for Staff and Teacher Appreciation Week. You have truly spoiled us all with lunches, gift cards, and 
snacks. Thank you, from all of us! 

Today is the third and last day of the PEF Donation Drive. We hope that you can give generously, as 
PEF funds some amazing programs, like music and poetry, for Cabrillo.  Please take a look at the 
attached graphic, which shows the stats, thus far. 

Cabrillo’s Green Team will be hosting a campus clean-up day this Sunday, May 15th, 1-4pm. Projects 
include painting tree stumps for seating, weeding, and general campus clean up. Bring along your 
trowels, buckets, and paintbrushes (if you have ‘em) to help spruce up our campus. Thank you in 
advance!  

Open House is on Thursday, May 26th from 6:00 – 7:00pm. We ask that you try and stagger your visit, 
in order to spread out as much as possible. However, we won’t turn anyone away if you can’t come 
when suggested. Also, if you have multiple children at Cabrillo, we know you’ll need the full hour. Here 
is the suggested schedule: 

• If your last name starts with A – M, please comes from 6 – 6:30 
• If your last name starts with N – Z, please come from 6:30 – 7:00 

The only exception to the Open House schedule above, is third grade. The third grade “Poetry Café” 
and Open House will be held the night before, on Wednesday May 25th. The third grade teachers have 
time slots for this event, and are sending that out to the third grade families in a separate flyer.  
 
Happy weekend, everyone! 
Sincerely, 
Annie 

Annie Flores-Aikey, Principal 


